
 

King Springs 

Kindergarten Camp 
Parents,  

We are so excited for our camp on May 19th!  

Here is what you can expect out of your child’s time at Kindergarten 

Camp:  

 Meet the Teachers and Sign In  

 Get your child’s shirt (they may choose to wear it or you can take 

it with you) 

 Your child will be put into a group and will rotate throughout the 

day getting the opportunity to meet different teachers and 

explore the school. 

 During your child’s time with us we will read, do crafts, and a math 

activity all surrounding our ocean theme!  

 We will have a gold fish crackers and water for snack (if your child has 

an allergy to this please let us know and bring another snack for them) 
 We will go out to the playground! Please be sure that your child 

has appropriate footwear on. (If you feel sunscreen is necessary, please apply it 

before your child is dropped off at camp. However, we will not be outside for an extended period of 

time.) 

 When picking up your child please go through the carpool line 

around the building, you will be given a carpool tag when you drop 

off your child. Please have it visible.  

 

First Session: 9:00-12:00 

Second Session: 1:00-4:00  


